
VandenBerghe, Alissa (Consultant) 

From: Morrison, Mike (Consultant)
Sent: Thursday, January 15, 2009 10:41 AM
To: Williamson, Alec
Subject: RE: Text files from yesterday's meeting.
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Red

6/24/2009

Alec, 
  
After I formatted the responses with Track Changes set to "Final" and changed the color of our responses to red I 
sent that version to John White.  I have not heard anything further about it from John White.  I must assume that 
the letter was either put in the round file or sent by John White with any modifications that he may have made. 
  
On another subject: Gordon Clark, and Stephanie have both "bugged me" for a copy of the final estimate for the 
Bored Tunnel Hybrid Scenario.  I have discussed this request with John White, Matt and Theresa (in your absence) 
and they agree that there is no value to WSDOT in providing that information to them at this time.  They may 
approach you for it.  FYI! 
  
Best Regards, 
Mike Morrison 
Program Estimator 
Alaskan Way Viaduct Program 
AWV&SRP Office: 206-267-6535 
Cell: 206-799-7798 
VMC Office: 425-885-2185 
VMC E-Mail  valuemike@aol.com 
 

From: Williamson, Alec  
Sent: Thursday, January 15, 2009 9:53 AM 
To: Morrison, Mike (Consultant) 
Subject: FW: Text files from yesterday's meeting. 
 
Hi Mike-  I tried to clean up the Seattle tube document, see attached.  I am assuming you are working on the cost 
estimate narrative?  The response to Cascadia is done, right?  Did John provide any feedback? 
 

From: Morrison, Mike (Consultant)  
Sent: Thursday, January 08, 2009 4:16 PM 
To: Williamson, Alec 
Subject: Text files from yesterday's meeting. 
 
Alec, 
  
Here are the files from yesterday.  The first one is the one that was sent to John White yesterday.  The others are 
working copies of the contemporaneous notes that I took during our marathon workshop. 
  
Best Regards, 

Mike Morrison 



Program Estimator 
Alaskan Way Viaduct Program 
AWV&SRP Office: 206-267-6535 
Cell: 206-799-7798 
VMC Office: 425-885-2185 
VMC E-Mail  valuemike@aol.com 

6/24/2009


